
Reading books - what we will be sending home
Nursery

- A picture book to share with an adult each week

Reception, Year one and Year two

- A phonics phase book each week
- A library book that your child has chosen to enjoy with you

Years three, four, five and six

- A library book that they have chosen themselves
- Some children may be allocated an additional reading book to develop their reading fluency

Children in KS2 should have their reading book in school every 
day.



Phonics book changing days

Any child who is given a phonics book to read with an adult home has been given a specified 
day for this to be returned to school so that a new book can be allocated. Please ensure 

that your child’s book is returned on the correct day each week.

Monday - Blue Team

Tuesday - Red Team

Wednesday - Yellow Team

Thursday - Green Team



Children in Reception to six

-Your child’s library book will be changed on the following days. 

Phonics books

There is a sticker inside your child’s reading record to remind you which day their phonics 
book will be changed.  

Reading books - Please encourage your child to read at home

Monday Year Six

Tuesday Year Three, Butterfly

Wednesday Year Two, Bumblebee, Reception

Thursday Ladybird, Year Four

Friday Year One, 

Children should read to an 
adult at least twice a week. 

Reading records will be checked 
every week.

Reception - Y2: On the day 
that their phonics book is 
changed
Y3 - Y6: On a Wednesday 



Your child’s reading record 
will look like this. ● When you listen to your child read, please write the title of 

the book and your signature/comment.



Selwyn Reading Bags

Last week our very special bags were sent out to 
children in Reception, Y1 & Y2. These bags will be 

sent out every Friday so that they can enjoy a book at 
home. These bags have been made by our school staff 

to promote a love of reading. Please can they be 
returned to school on Wednesday morning. 



Felix Facts

Freya Facts

Frankie Fiction

Freddie Fiction

Fatima Fiction

Meet our reading buddies



All we ask is:

1. That you take time to share the book with 
your child (and enjoy a cup of hot 
chocolate!) 

2. Take a photo and share it with us - 
info@selwyn.ncltrust.net

3. Return the bag on Wednesday morning



A reminder of all the items that should be returned… 
Book 

Stuffie 

Art 
Supplies Reading Bag

Art Book
Hot 

chocolate 
(to be 

enjoyed at 
home!) 

Information Page


